
 
 

 
Issue: 8 

Breaking Boundaries 
Learning is Everything, Everything is Learning 

  
Date: Friday 1st February 2019 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
It’s cold this morning as I look out of the window into the beautiful blue sky and amazing winter sunshine - the sort of 
weather to take away the national ‘Blue Monday’ from last week and make it a joyous ‘Greenside Green Friday’. 
It’s always a pleasure for me to be able to edit our Newsletter every other Friday because it allows me a chance to 
reflect on our successes and savour a moment of pride as we see just how much amazing learning and super Learning 
Experiences our students have accessed even in a two week period. 
 
With just 2 weeks before the half term break we enter DC3 (Data Capture 3) week on Monday with some tests and 
assessments for all of our students for us to see what they have learnt and what we might need to return to next half 
term. As always please feel free to check in with your daughter/ son’s Class Teacher to look at progress and gaps that 
you might be able to help with at home.  
 
We had an interesting day yesterday with our Y1 - Y6 students exploring World Religions; talking with guests, giving 
talks to other classes about their faiths and religions and making beautiful artefacts to represent and capture the 
learning from the days. Well-done Greenside. 
 
Thanks to all our Key Stage 1 families for supporting our smooth entry in the morning by leaving our students to go up 
the slope with their class - it has made a big difference to the speed of moving from playground to class and on cold 
mornings that’s a great help. 
 
You may have seen at recent Tea & Cakes that Kimberley and Robin have been giving books away as we ‘declutter’ 
and update our collection of reading books at Greenside. If anyone knows any charities that could like any books 
please do contact one of them - it always seems a shame to send books to the recycling centre! 
 
We have had a successful visit from our LGB (Local Governing Body) members since our last Newsletter. One very 
interesting aspect was a visit made by Rachel to Greenside and Griffin to review the Maths Teaching & Learning and I 
am delighted that she saw many positives at both academies. 
 
On Monday at our Board Meeting we continued with our MInd, Body & Soul theme - considering the place of Music in 
our lives - we began with a fab 10 minute montage of clips from Beethoven to Bob Dylan and everything in between 
and it was so good to see how knowledgeable our students were in recognising classical pieces, rock and roll and 
everything in between, There was singing and dancing and we certainly began the week with an energy and musical 
burst of joy! 
 
With very best wishes 
Karen 
 

 
The Greenside Film Factory warmly invites you to: 

The Greenside Theatre of Big Ideas 
At Hammersmith Academy 

On Wednesday 27th February 2019 at 6.00pm 
 

 
 

 




